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Jockeyfield, Ludlow. Shropshire. SY8 1TP
Telephone: 01584 872766    email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com

Friday 28th June  2024

Please could we remind parents to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will 
be marked as unauthorised.

The School Fete takes place next Friday from 5pm!

We are hoping for a sunny afternoon and lots of fun for everyone.

We would be very grateful for:

Cakes for the Cake Stall from Reception Class, Year 1 and Year 2
Filled jam jars for the Jam Jar Lottery from Years 3 - 6

Please also drop off any unwanted toys, gifts, homeware, books or school uniform for the Bric a 
Brac stall at the School Reception.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Friday 5th July is the school summer fete
 If you would like to donate a raffle prize or work for a company who would like to support our 

school and would be willing to donate a prize, please get in touch with the school office admin@st-
laurenceprimary.com

The Year 5 and Year 6 
summer performance of The 
Greatest Show will take 
place on Tuesday 16th July at 
6pm at Ludlow Assembly 
Rooms (children performing 
should attend from 5.30pm) 
Tickets are on sale now on 
the School Money system. 
Tickets are £4 each … please 
just purchase the amount 
you would like. If you would 
like extra, please contact the 
school office.

Courtesy Cup
This week's courtesy cup winner 

was George Beaman, he has 
impressed Mrs Siddons with his 

wonderful manners in a morning, 
being adamant to hold the door 

for her even when she was a long 
way away, well done George.

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


London 
Year 6 have enjoyed a lovely few days in London. They have packed in lots of sight-

seeing and activities and had a wonderful time!

Sports Day 

KS1 Congratulations to the PANDA Team who were the 
winners of KS1 sports day this year

KS2 Congratulations to Onny who were the winners of 
SPORTS DAY this year with Teme runners up. 

Year 4
Year 4 had the most wonderful time at Ludlow Castle this Wednesday taking part with 
ten other local school at their ‘Living History Day’.  Children took an active role in 
various areas of the castle meeting a Medieval Archer, Surgeon and Cook as well as 
trying on various pieces of armour and watching a battle reenactment. How lucky we 
are to have this fantastic resource on our doorstep!  Staff were really proud of 
everyone’s behaviour and the interesting questions pupils asked, well done Year 4!





Diary Dates

July

1st  Year 3 Swimming

2nd  Year 6 Induction Day Ludlow School

3rd  Nursery Sports Day

4th  Year 5 Taster Day Ludlow School 

4th  Reception Induction Parents meeting

5th  PTA Summer Fete 

8th  Year 3 Swimming

10th                     Leavers Service – St Laurence’s Church 10.30am

12th  Reception Trip Little owl Farm 

15th  Year 3 Swimming

16th  Y1 & Y2 Trip – Wild Zoological Park 

16th  Y6 End of Year production – Ludlow Assembly 

 Rooms 6.00pm 

18th  Reception Fancy Dress Party

18th  Year 6 Fun Swim 

19th  Year 6 Hike to Ludlow Farm shop for Ice-cream

19th  Last day of school – break up for Summer
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